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Good morning,
Please find attached the response to the submission of Hornsea Project Three - Sandbanks
implementation plan under part 2 of schedule 14.
Please could you confirm receipt of this email.
Many thanks
Leanne Tan Case Officer Marine Management Organisation
+ Lancaster House | Hampshire Court | Newcastle upon Tyne | NE4 7YH

 
Our MMO Values: Together we are Accountable, Innovative, Engaging and
Inclusive

During the current health emergency, MMO continues to deliver our services and support to our
customers and stakeholders. We are, in the main, working remotely in line with the latest advice
from Government, and continue to be contactable by email, phone and on-line. Please keep in
touch with us and let us know how we can help you
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 The Marine Management Organisation (MMO)
The information contained in this communication is intended for the named recipient(s)
only. If you have received this message in error, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in reliance of the content is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have
been checked for known viruses whilst within MMO systems, we can accept no
responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on the MMO's computer
systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system
and for other lawful purposes.
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14 January 2021 
 
Dear Gareth Leigh,  
 
Planning Act 2008, Hornsea Project Three (UK), Proposed Hornsea Project Three 
Offshore Wind Farm  
 
MMO response to submission of sandbanks implementation plans under part 2 of 
schedule 14 to the order 
 
On 1 December 2021, Orsted Hornsea Project Three (UK) Limited (“the Applicant”) 
submitted Sandbank Implementation Plans (“the Plans”) to the Secretary of State for 
Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (“the Secretary of State”) under Part 2 of Schedule 
14 to the Order. (the “DCO Application”) (MMO ref: DCO/2016/00001; PINS ref: 
EN010080). 
 
The Secretary of State now invites comments from the MMO, Natural England, and the 
JNCC on the Plans, in accordance with paragraph 14 of Part 2 of Schedule 14 to the 
Order. 
 
This written representation is submitted without prejudice to any future representation the 
MMO may make about the DCO Application. This representation is also submitted without 
prejudice to any decision the MMO may make on any associated application for consent, 
permission, approval or any other type of authorisation submitted to the MMO either for the 
works in the marine area or for any other authorisation relevant to the proposed 
development. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Leanne Tan  
Marine Case Officer  
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